Statement of Assurance - EL Exiting Process Change

Er %/anc[ Pa éhla School District understands the Executive
Numbered Memo 004-2018-19, English Learner Exiting Policy Change dated
February 28, 2019. The district will stop using its Promotion Process for Exiting
English Learners immediately. The district has taken steps to share this policy
change with all staff responsible for EL educational decisions during the 2018-19
school year.

This signed document is an amendment to the district’'s approved EL Plan,
submitted in the 2017-18 school year. Please return the signed Statement to Leslie
Casebeer by March 31, 2019.
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